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April 24, 2020

Dear Parents of Trinity-Pawling Boarding Students: 

I hope this message finds you well during these uncertain times. We certainly miss having the 
students on campus, but have greatly enjoyed the opportunity to connect with the boys from a 
distance. It is impressive to see their resilience and flexibility. 

I am certain that many of you are wondering about the belongings in your sons’ rooms. At Trinity-
Pawling, we continue to follow the recommendations to maintain social distancing and limit non-
essential travel. Consequently, we cannot have families come to campus to pick up belongings from 
any room at this point in time. We are discussing plans to have families who live near campus come 
to pack up or pick-up the items still in their son’s room when it is safer to do so. Additionally, we 
will work with those who would like their belongings stored or shipped. The storage and shipping 
will be done in partnership with Dorm Room Movers, a company that we have worked with for 
several years. All packing will be done by Trinity-Pawling staff members. 

We appreciate your patience and understand that you and your sons are anxious to pick up your 
belongings. While this is important to us as well, we must be guided by a commitment to the well-
being of the larger community. As our plans finalize, we will certainly communicate the necessary 
details to you. 

Please be well. 

Warm regards, 

Dutch Keel 
Dean of Residential Life 


